

Virginia MIRC <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

Support of The Arc's Comments on Medicaid Reform

1 message Fri, Dec 20, 2013 at 8:54 PM To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov Jane Sumerlin Lynchburg, VA December 20, 2013 **VA MIRC** Dear VA MIRC: I support The Arc of Virginia's comments regarding "Phase 3" Medicaid reforms that impact Virginians with intellectual and developmental disabilities. A copy of these comments can be found at the following link: Thank you, Jane Sumerlin Thank you, Jane Sumerlin Jane Sumerlin sent this message using the Capwiz·XC system on the The Arc of Virginia Web site. To learn more about The Arc of Virginia's issues, please visit